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Coronavirus – School Closure Updates: 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well, had a lovely Bank Holiday Weekend and enjoyed the VE Day 
Celebrations. 
 
Following our Prime Minister’s broadcast last night, I am sure there are lots of questions you 
might have. We too have lots of questions that need clarification. 
 
At the moment, for us in school, there is no change to the guidance. We will continue to 
provide care for those parents whose work is critical to the Covid-19 response and only those 
who cannot be safely cared for at home. The message is still that it is safer to stay at home. 
 
I wanted to reassure you that we will follow the guidance carefully provided by the government 
and Department of Education. Dates and guidelines are all conditional and dependent on what 
happens over the next few weeks. As soon as we have any final decisions in line with 
government and Public Health England guidelines, we will email you to keep you informed. 
Above all, we want to ensure the safety of our pupils, families, staff and visitors to our school. 
 
In the meantime, please continue to do what you are doing at home and enjoy your time 
completing family activities. It is wonderful to see and hear about the amount of gardening, 
baking, cycling and other creative activities that you are doing as a family.  
 
We hope to have further clarity and information to share with you as soon as we get it. 
 
Stay safe, enjoy your time with your children and take care. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Mr T. Jenkinson 
Headteacher 

 


